
Senate Rules Committee: 
 
I support National Popular Vote and the bill that has already passed the Oregon House four times. I do not 
support SB 1512, which refers this issue to the voters, Senators have been denied the right to vote on this bill 
since 2009 and it is past time a clean bill got a vote by this body. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ruth LaFrance 
Tillamook 

 
 


